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Department for External Church Relations

DECR chairman meets with leaders of Russian Union
of Evangelical Christians-Baptists

On 25 th March 2021, Metropolitan Hilarion, chairman of the Moscow Patriarchate’s Department for
External Church Relations (DECR), met with Peter Mitskevich, President of the Russian Union of
Evangelical Christians- Baptists (RUECB).

 Taking part in the meeting were also hierodeacon Petr (Akhmatkhanov), DECR secretariat for inter-
Christian relations, and Viktor V. Ignatenkov, RUECB senior vice president.

 They discussed issues pertaining to cooperation between the Russian Orthodox Church and the
Russian Union of Evangelical Christians- Baptists.
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